
HIJLI COLLEGE 
(NAAC Accredited) 

Recognized by UGC under section 2(f) and 12-B and 

Affiliated to Vidyasagar University 

 

Admission Portal will reopen on 10th 

August,2020. Those students who have already 

applied need not to apply again. Revised 

schedule will be published soon  on the 

college website. 

 


